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KEEP COLLECTING YOUR CAPS!!!!! 

 PLEASE SEE THE FLYER ON THE LAST PAGE        

FOR A COMPLETE LIST OF THE ACCEPTABLE AND 

NOT ACCEPTABLE TYPES OF LIDS AND CAPS TO 

COLLECT! 

 

Hello Parents, 

 

Happy New Year!  We are officially in 2019.  With a new year comes the anticipation of many new and exciting changes 
and/or improvements, which is always something to look forward to.  There are so many new ideas to help bring our school 
to the next level that are in the works.  We have acquired some technology from the local school districts to replace items 
that needed upgrades.   

 

Ten Smart Boards are in the building waiting for projectors so we can implement new technology within each and every 

classroom. 

 

The students are working diligently to help us come up with benches for our playground.  Donors are also starting to give 

towards the playground project.  When we have enough, we can apply for a grant to cover the other half of the cost.   

 

New windows have been purchased and donated to help replace ones that have been in need of repair. 

 

Also, you may have noticed that a new website is up and running.  It is still in the works, but the main format is in  motion to 

give you access to almost everything you will need at Christian Hills School.  It is already set for you to access your        

students’ grades.  Click on the Parent page and you will find Parent Plus which will give you direct access. 

 

This is all just the beginning.  We serve an amazing God that will provide what we need, when we need it.  I ask that you 
pray along with us.  This is His school!  God’s hand is upon each student that enters this building and they are being       
discipled daily.  Praise the Lord! 

 

Please join us in telling or bringing your friends and neighbors to this event.  This could also allow you to take a peek at 

your child’s classroom for next fall.  The Open House will be held on Tuesday,  January 22nd from 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

    

Have a blessed weekend! 

Mrs. Bergstrand 
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January 18th - End of Second Quarter 

January 21st - Martin Luther King Day - No School 

January 22nd - 25th - Spiritual Emphasis Week 

January 25th - Report Cards Go Home 

 Boys Basketball 

January 15th - Practice 3:00 to 6:15 

January 17th - 19th - ICC Tournament 

January 25th & 26th - JH ACSI Tournament  

Details Coming Soon! 

Christian Hills School’s Open House 

is on January 22nd from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Share with your family, friends, and neighbors and have them 

stop by for a visit!!! 
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MONDAY—   

 

 

 

TUESDAY—  

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY—  

 

 

 

THURSDAY—  

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY—  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PIE A PLAYER 

8th GRADE TRIP        
FUNDRAISER 
(Details in today’s Friday folder) 

Tickets are being sold 
at lunch and after 

school from        
January 15th 

to January 17th 

$1 a ticket 
Win a chance to throw a pie at one of our 
8th grade basketball players at the Pep 

Assembly on January 17th! 

The Patio is proud to give back to Christian Hills 

School! 

Our next fundraiser is on Wednesday, January 30th 

at the Orland Park Patio location at 7830 West 

159th Street between 3:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. 

15% of your purchase will be donated back to 

Christian Hills School to go towards the 8th grade class trip to   

Washington D.C. 

Look for a flyer coming in your child’s folder soon.  Flyers must be 

presented to the restaurant.   

Thank you for your support! 
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